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The IUPAC International Symposium on New Polymers is organized 
to commemorate the brilliant scientific contributions of Professor 
Takeo Saegusa, who is to retire formally from Kyoto University as 
of March 31, 1991. The Symposium will primarily cover the 
synthetic aspects of polymer chemistry, including; (i) Synthesis of 
New Polymers, (ii) New Polymerization Reactions, (iii) New 
Polymerization Catalysts and Mechanisms. 

Symposium Chairman: Professor Toshinobu Higashimura 
(Kyoto University, Japan) 

The First Circular can be obtained from: 
Secretariate 
IUPAC International Symposium on New Polymers 
c/o Department of Synthetic Chemistry, 
Faculty of Engineering, 
Kyoto University, 
Yoshida, Sakyo-ku, Kyoto 606, Japan 
TEL; 81-75-753-5678 
FAX; 81-75-753-5917 
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